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Dear Students, Parents, and Esteemed Staff,  

As we come to the close of yet another academic year, I take this moment to express my heartfelt 

gratitude to each one of you for your dedication, perseverance, and hard work. This year has been a 

journey of growth, learning, and achievements, filled with challenges that we overcame together with 

determination and resilience. 

 To our dear students, you have shown remarkable enthusiasm in academics, co-curricular activities, 

and personal development. Your achievements, both big and small, are a testament to your              

commitment to excellence. Keep striving for knowledge, as learning is a lifelong journey.  

To our esteemed teachers, your unwavering dedication and passion for education have been the     

driving force behind our students' success. Your guidance has shaped young minds and inspired them 

to aim higher.  

To the parents, your constant support and collaboration have been invaluable. Your encouragement 

and trust in our institution have helped us create a nurturing environment for our students to thrive. 

As we step into a new academic year, let us continue to uphold our values, embrace new opportuni-

ties, and work together towards greater accomplishments. May the coming year bring even more        

success, joy, and learning experiences.  

Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable break! 

With warm regards, 

 

 



DMI ST JOSEPH GLOBAL SCHOOL, Chumoukedima,  Nagaland was the realization of a long     

cherished dream for quality education of the people in and around Chumoukedima.  

Set in a serene atmosphere, DMISJGS is an artistically designed edifice, equipped and provided with 

ample facilities for work, play and recreation. Manned by a team of professionally trained,            

competent, devoted and dedicated teachers under the overall supervision of the DMI Sisters, the 

school really is an extension of their homes. 

 

DMISJGS is rooted in Gospel values, and is committed to provide holistic education through the           

development of intellectual competence, academic excellence, personal capabilities,   inter-personal 

talents and societal skills. The holistic development involves our participation in our national dreams 

and aspirations and our dedication to promote national integration, religious harmony and secular-

ism. 

 
Proud to be a part of it. 

 
Prince Varghese 

The Vice Principal 



The PTI (Parent-Teacher Interaction) held on 1st February 2025 provided an invaluable               

opportunity for Grade 10 and Grade 12 students, along with their parents and teachers, engage 

in one-on-one discussions regarding their recent academic performance and notable          

achievements. This interaction allowed for a comprehensive assessment of each student's        

progress. 



2nd February 2025, a group of 28 students from our institution registered and        

participated in the prestigious Rangotsav International competition, which was   

hosted at DMI St. Joseph Global School. The students actively took part in a variety 

of artistic categories,      including sketching, drawing, handwriting, and several other            

creative illustrations. Their participation demonstrated not only their  artistic skills 

but also their enthusiasm and dedication to showcasing their talents on an              

international platform. 



The SOF Second Level Exam was hosted at DMI St. Joseph Global School, Dimapur, Nagaland,  

serving as the centre for the National Science Olympiad (NSO), International Mathematics Olympi-

ad (IMO), and International English Olympiad (IEO).  The students from Holotoli School, N.N. Nagi, 

and forth participated. 

The exam was supervised by the SOF Incharge, Ma'am Kainum Esther, with assistance from 

Ma'am Komala Devi. An observer from Delhi Public School ensured the smooth and efficient     

conduct of the exam, maintaining a peaceful environment throughout. The students participated 

with great  enthusiasm, their spirited involvement showcase their eagerness to compete and 

demonstrate  that they are second to none. The exam concluded in a calm and orderly      manner. 



On Saturday, 8th February 2025, the batch of 2025-2026 organized a heart-warming social farewell for the outgoing batch of        

2024-2025. Principal Sr. Rev. T. Rosa Mary inspired the students with her words, encouraging them to be resourceful and to 

keep God at the centre of all they do. She also extended her appreciation to the outgoing batch for their diligence and hard 

work throughout the year. 

The event was mentored by Rebesu from 12 Arts and Akapu from 12 Commerce. Kilika, the school ASPL (G), spoke on behalf 

of the junior batch, expressing gratitude to the seniors for their guidance and support. Sorito from Grade 12 Science and Hito 

from Grade 12 Arts spoke on behalf of the senior students. Their speeches, filled with humour and memories, had the audi-

ence erupting in    laughter and applause as they reflected on the lighter side of their school journey. 

As a token of appreciation, the students were presented with sovereigns sponsored by 2025-2026 batch.  An anticipated fare-

well ceremony was brought to a close by Orenvungi, who delivered the vote of thanks. The evening ended on a joyous note 

with a grand feast, leaving everyone with fond memories of their time together 



The Department of School Education (DFT) organized a Teachers Performance As-

sessment Test, focusing on key areas such as grammar, teaching methodologies, and 

the integration of ICT in the learning process. The teaching and non-teaching staff of 

Dmi St. Joseph Global School actively participated in this test. The teachers show-

cased their skills eloquently and demonstrated deep the theoretical knowledge, re-

flecting their high level of proficiency and expertise. The results were outstanding, 

with the teachers achieving exceptionally high scores, signalling their excellence in 

both their professional responsibilities and their commitment to delivering quality 

education. Their performance has left an undeniable impression of competence and 

dedication. 



Founding Father Rev. Dr. J.E. Arul Raj interacted with the students, while Trustee Sr. Rev. Gnana Selvam engaged with 

the teachers in a brief program. She  encourage, thank, and brief them on the current scenario, emphasizing the          

importance of staying positive and tackling one thing at a time. Principal Sr. Rev T.Rosa Mary acknowledge her maiden 

visit by bejewelled  her with a souvenir .Their visit greatly boosted and uplifted the morale of everyone . As the visit was 

much awaited. 



The Periodic  Assessment-1 for Grade 10 and 12 was conducted on 24th February  to 

1st March  2025. In par  with DFT scheduled,  the initiative will not only keep           

students on their toes but also foster a sense of responsibility and discipline in their 

academic preparation. By adhering to the schedule, students will be better equipped 

to manage their time effectively, leading to improved performance and   enhanced 

readiness for future assessments. This focused approach will also help in identifying 

areas that need further attention, allowing students to take proactive steps toward 

academic success.  



 The Grammar Capsule was conducted in par with DFT group of schools,  on 28th February. Whereby  , our students from 

grade 3 to 8 participated  simultaneously in the computer lab . The capsule is held thrice every year . The capsule enable 

the children to inculcate good command over grammar, allow the children to be expressive ,enhance their vocabulary  and 

above all to improve the communication skill . The practice will highly impact the overall proficiency skill of the learning 

community. 












